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lACP Report Released:

Lodge Victory!

We Win! The U.S. Rangers Lodge of
the Fraternal Order of Police is proud to

announce the release of the lACP report

on NFS law enforcement.

Immediately upon learning that the
lACP report had been presented to
Director Stanton, we filed a Freedom of

Information Act (FOIA) request for the
report at WASO the next day. We had
also asked friendly senators and
representatives to demand that it be
released to the field and the public. The
NFS told Representative Nethercutt's

office that the report would not be

released because it was "unfinished" -

we supplied documentation that it was
indeed finished.

However, on Wednesday, November
29th - the 20th business day after the
NFS received our FOIA request and the
statutory limit set by Congress for a
response, the 115 page report was put
on the NFS web site:

www.nps.gov/refdesk/hotdocs.htm. The

Lodge also obtained an easier to

download version of the report, now
posted at www.rangerfop.com.

"The report vindicates 13 years of
Lodge work in trying to improve the
ranger profession" said Randall
Kendrick, Executive Director of the

Lodge.

Among the Lodge recommendations
we've made over the years, now

endorsed by the lACF report:
► More Rangers - Over 600

recommended.
► More Money for Equipment.
►  Better Communications.
*■ A Field Training Program.
►  Better In-Service Training.

A Distinctive Uniform.
Fixing the Medical Standards
Program.
Improvement in Management and
Leadership.
Replacing USFF Captains in
regional positions with rangers.
Commissioning non-commissioned
Chief Rangers.

Recruitment Information and Brochure Enclosed!

Your U.S. Rangers Lodge Requests Donations

We have not raised dues in six years, yet we are faced with several critical
issues that are stretching Lodge resources. Please help support Lodge efforts
to get the lACP recommendations implemented and to fix RM57, the NFS
system of medical standards.

We also are faced with what may be new standards for granting 6[c]
retirement to our members in the USF&WS, USFS, and NFS. It looks like the
standard is reverting to the old discredited investigator standard rather then the
police officer standard that was won in the Jim Ferrier case.

Please don't let the following headlines be the last good news the Lodge is
able to generate because we lack the money to carry on:

Lodge Wins Release of lACF Report.
Lodge Gains Support of Representatives Nethercutt and Regula in Fight Against
RM 57.
Lodge Helps Members Get over $350,000 in Back Fay in NFS On-Call Case.
Lodge Efforts Result in NFS Rangers Attaining 6[c] Enhanced Retirement.
Ranger Lodge Assists Members in Getting out of Required Occupancy of
Government Quarters.
Lodge Efforts Result in First Ever NFS Purchased Soft Body Armor for Rangers.
Lodge Donates Time to Make Sig Sauer Purchase Program Work for Members.












